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May 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear White Rock Families: 
 
We are looking forward to seeing many familiar faces and welcoming our students back 
to the school building on June 1st. 
 
Next week the Superintendent of Schools will be sharing the District plan for a return to 
face to face instruction for students.  The plan will contain information on what days 
students can attend school  (siblings will be offered the opportunity to attend on the same 
days).  The plan also includes information on cleaning protocols for the building. 
 
At home remote learning will also continue at this time, comprising most of the academic 
load for this third term, so families will be asked to continue with that work and 
communication with the teacher, even though students may be attending school. 
 
Once again thank you so much for all you are doing to support your child(ren)’s learning 
at home, and for keeping the communication flowing with the teachers. This has been a 
difficult time for many.  Our staff has continued to value and appreciate your support. 
  
After you have had an opportunity to review the District’s plan for a partial return to face 
to face instruction please feel free to contact the school should you have any questions.  
We hope that you enjoy your weekend! We look forward to seeing some happy faces very 
soon.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
M. Hurt & A. Swansburg 
 
 
 


